
PHOTOGRAPHY 
 

During our apiary sessions a member of SS&DBKA may 
take photographs of activities taking place in the 
Apiary. These photos may be reproduced in our 
newsletter, website, training materials, or in publicity 
materials. Copyright is retained by the Association so 
that these can’t be reproduced without the Association 
consent. 
 

If you are unwilling to be photographed please indicate 
in the attendance register. If not, we will assume that 
you are consenting to being in a publicity photograph. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you consider yourself to be a vulnerable person or 
are a child, you will need to have an explicit consent 
form signed by a guardian or parent: please speak to 
the Apiary Coordinator about this or if you have any 
other queries. 
 
Thank you 
 


